Appendix B1

Amy Day

From: Alan Beckett

Sent: 17 March 2025 11:52

To: Amy Day

Subject: RE: Emailing: Uncle J's - Premises Application
Amy

Thank you for consulting us on this application.

The premises was granted planning permission for its current use under application 20192113. Condition 5 states
"The use shall not be carried on outside the hours of 07:30 to 23:00 daily. (In the interests of the amenities of nearby
occupiers, and in accordance with policy PS10 of the City of Leicester Local Plan.)"

Opening the premises until 3am would be in breach of this condition and therefore we object to the application.
There are also flats above the premises and late night opening would cause harm to the residential amenity of the
occupiers of these flats.

We have received a report that the premises is open later than its approved hours already and a letter was sent to
request compliance with the hours in September 2024. No response has been received.

Thanks
Alan

Alan Beckett (MA BA Hons)

Principal Planner

Compliance and Monitoring Team
Planning, Development and Transportation
T: 0116 454 3012

E: alan.beckett@leicester.gov.uk



